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Things to remember… 
Wednesday -  Homework turned in by 9am on Wednesday, Library book 
Thursday – P.E. kit  
Friday – Homework to be posted on Google Classroom. 
EVERYDAY – Reading book, water bottle 

This term’s theme is …..  
What was life like in Tudor England? 

Maths – Place Value and Addition and Subtraction 
English - improving our writing skills 
History – The Tudors 
Science – Properties and changes of materials 
RE – Christians and how to live: what would Jesus do?  
PE –  Dance 
PSHE –  Relationships - Respecting Ourselves and Others; Families and Friendships 
Music – Classroom Jazz  
MFL - Spanish - My school, my subject 
Art - Drawing 

Dates to remember . . . 
Autumn Term 2023 begins - Tuesday 5th September 
Harvest Appeal launch - Friday 15th September  
Times Tables Rock Stars Launch Day - Friday 22nd September 
European Day of Languages - Thursday 28th September 
Poetry X Factor -  Thursday 5th October  
School photograph day - Wednesday 11th October 
Parents’ Evening - Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th October 
Mrs Thompson’s class assembly - Friday 13th October @ 2:30pm 
Book swap - Friday 20th October 
School closes - Friday 20th October  
School opens - Tuesday 1st November  



In year 5, we love reading and know how 
important it is to read regularly. 

We know some of you may have read lots over 
the summer and that some of you may be 
needing a good book to get you reading again.  

Hopefully, the ideas on these pages will inspire 
you all to get lost in a good book. 

Why is reading important? 

If you read for 1 minute a 
day, you will see 8,000 words 
a year. 

If you read for 5 minutes a 
day, you will see 282,000 
words a year. 

If you read for 20 minutes a 
day, you will see 1,800,000 
words a year! 

Imagine the impact over a 
million new words would have 
on the rest of your learning! 

We know lots of you enjoy Roald Dahl 
books so why not try some of these too? 

We have got new 
reading journals to 

record our reading in. 
Please make sure you 
are recording all of 

your reading in them. 



This half term our learning will be based on The Tudors. Here are some books you may 
want to read based on our theme. 

New Release 

   

   

   



 

This half term, we will be focusing on our Christian value 
of justice. The justice revealed in the Bible is always 
seen in the context of love. It includes the call to take 
responsibility for one another, especially the poor and 
oppressed, and to see that no-one is excluded from the 
essentials of life. 

Prayer for Justice 

 


